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Reading in Reception
In Reception your chid will bring home each day a reading folder containing a reading book and their reading record book.  We would like to encourage a love of reading and make reading a really positive experience.  We appreciate that this can take time and that it is not always possible to fit in.
Please indicate whether you have heard your child read; this can be with a signature and/or a comment – please try to make this positive!  Eg.

· Freddie told a lovely story using the pictures

· Ruth was able to tell me why the child in the story was happy

· We talked about information books and John was able to tell me some facts about sea animals
· Kate was able to use initial sounds to work out some new words

Initially all children will be given pink books. During the next couple of weeks the children will begin reading in school and they will be moved to subsequent book bands as appropriate.  We appreciate that many children will not be able to read independently to start with so please just share the book, encourage looking at pictures and talking about them, and ask your child to spot any letters they recognise. You could also tell the story from the pictures or play I-spy (can you spot anything in the picture beginning with…?).  
We are not able to change reading books every day but we aim to change them three times per week. We have a few parent helpers who come into school to change books for us and we ask them to only change a child’s book if they have read it – it would be helpful if you could make this clear in their reading record book.  
Please ensure that your child’s reading folder (containing their reading book and reading record book) is brought into school every day.
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries about reading in reception.

Thank you.

The Reception Team

